GROWERTALKS

GT in Brief

8/1/2020

Northeast Greenhouse Conference Cancelled

Jennifer Zurko

The New England Floriculture Board and Extension Representatives have decided to postpone the Northeast Greenhouse Conference that was scheduled for this November to the fall of 2021 because of safety concerns due to the coronavirus pandemic.

In a statement, the board said it is exploring the possibility of setting up webinars this fall in order to deliver content relevant to Pesticide Applicator Certification continuing education credit. In the meantime, the New England Greenhouse Floriculture Guide is in the process of being updated, and will be released in paper and digital formats.

For more details as they are developing, go to negreenhouse.org or contact the conference office at info@delanemeetingevent.com. **GT**